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Extraordinary announcement 

OTP Bank Plc. (hereinafter: the Issuer) hereby informs money and capital market  
participants that, as part of a supervisory measure in its decision No. H-JÉ-III-B-30/2024. 
− dated 9 July 2024 and received on 10 July 2024 − the Magyar Nemzeti Bank (MNB) warned 
the Issuer as follows: 

The MNB warns the Issuer that 

„"I. The MNB warns the Issuer that it is obliged to perform its extraordinary announcement 
obligation at all times in the future in compliance with the relevant legislation accordingly. 

II. Due to the violation of the extraordinary information obligation referred to in point I, the MNB
obliges the Issuer to pay a supervisory fine in the amount of HUF 5,000,000, i.e. five million 
Hungarian Forints, based on the reasons explained in the justification part of the present 
decision.  

III. In view of the violation of the extraordinary obligation to provide information contained in
this decision, the MNB will publish a public announcement on its website regarding the 
Issuer." 
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